
From: Paul Castro
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Colony Hotel East-side Garden Area
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:18:17 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: linda strulowitz <lrochez@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:04 PM
To: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Colony Hotel East-side Garden Area

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mr. Castro,

As one of the first original owners at 129 Hammon Ave., Unit 2, since 2013, we’ve never have had any problems
with noise from the Colony Hotel until recently.

Since the Colony has renovated and expanded to the east side of their property, we have had very loud and
unpleasant noises and extremely loud music coming from there.

I usually receive notifications in the mail from the Town of Palm Beach regarding any changes or variances to
properties around our building, but I do not remember receiving anything that mentioned the usage changes to the
east side of their property that would allow them to make all those loud music, singing and dancing noises.

I strongly object to the new usage of their east side property, along with my other Ocean Colony neighbors.

Please bring my objections to the notice of the Palm Beach Town Board or whomever oversee’s these types of
changes of use or appeal the current use to change the use of this space.

Best Regards,

Linda Rochez
129 Hammon Ave., Unit 2
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Ph:  561-951-5476
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